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Meeting Date:  June 8
th
 2017 

 

A FOREST BIRD NEVER WANTS 
A CAGE 

- HENRIK IBSEN 
 

Before the meeting, Marjeanne Stone entertained us with her 
fine piano playing.  Thanks, Marjeanne. 

 
Getting Started:  President Ray announced that the meeting 
was brought by Team 3, with Team Captains Lisa Jeter, Ed 
Rullman, and Pat Corey. The invocation was provided by Robin 
Dummer. 

 
Announcements: 
 

 Greg Dunbar announced that the Club is looking for 
Rotarians to serve as Team Captains for the next Rotary 
year.  If anyone is interested in serving as a Team Captain, 
please contact Greg. 
 

 Mary Brace expressed to the Club the thanks and 
appreciation from Eva Jimenez for the Club’s support for Eva and her family during Eva’s 
illness.  Rotarians donated over $1,000 to Eva and her family to help them during this difficult 
time.  We continue to keep Eva and her family in our thoughts and prayers. 
 

 President Ray announced that, on August 11, there will be a special evening for Rotarians 
and their families at Water Works Park.  Rotarians should contact Kristi Davis for additional 
information. 
 

Marjeanne Stone 
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 Gary Burks announced that June 24 will be Rotary Night at the Redding Colt 45s baseball 
game.  Ticket proceeds will be split 50-50 with Redding Rotary and the team.  For more 
information, please contact Gary. 

 
 
Rotarian of the Year:  President Ray presented Lisa Jeter 
with the award for Rotarian of the Year. Lisa has worked 
tirelessly on behalf of the Club in many areas, including her 
work as a Team Captain, and in serving as Chair of the 
Scholarship Committee.  Lisa continues to make a powerful and 
positive impact on the Redding community.  Congratulations 
Lisa!  This award is well deserved. 
 
 
 
 
 

Paul Harris Fellowship: President Ray announced that, in recognition of 
Randy Smith’s ongoing efforts to preserve Shasta County’s streams, 
riparian areas, and open space, the Club purchased an Honorary Paul Harris 
Fellowship in Randy’s name.  Through Randy’s leadership, North and 
South Sacramento River Trails, Diestelhorst Auto Camp, Henderson Open 
Space, River Bend Open Space, Riverland Open Space, Stillwater Creek 
Corridor from Shasta College to the Sacramento River Confluence, 
Riverfront Park, Heart Rate Hill, Slaughterhouse Creek and many other 
named streams and places will continue to provide a welcome natural 
respite from the built environment. Congratulations Randy and thank you. 
 

 
New Member: President Ray announced Lindsay Myers as 
the newest member of Redding Rotary. Lindsay is the 
General Manager of the Sheraton Redding at Sundial Bridge 
Hotel. Her sponsors are Mike Warren and Ed Rullman.  
Welcome Lindsay! 
 
Recognitions:  
 
Ed Rullman:  For a card announcing the “Hilltop Queen 
Event” that was erroneously dated 1991.  $100.00.  I know.  I 
don’t understand it either. 
 
Pat Corey:  For his new granddaughter.  $100.00 for his new 
grandchild and $100.00 for his other grandchildren. 
 
Gary Burks: For the marriage of his son.  $200.00. 
 
Lou Gerard:  For misplacing his Blue Badge.  $25.00. 
 

 
 

Lisa Jeter & President Ray 

(Left to Right) 

Randy Smith 

Mike Warren, Lindsay Myers & 
President Ray 

(Left to Right) 
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Gift from Rotary Exchange Student:  President Ray announced that our recent Rotary Exchange 
Student from Belgium, Matilde, left the Club with a parting gift. She won a George Foreman Grill at 
Sober Grad night and donated it to the Club.  Bids were accepted and the Grill went to Mary Brace 
for $30.00. 

 
Program:  Greg Balkovek introduced Jane Work, who presented to the 
Club some of her beautiful photographs of Waterfowl in the Redding Area.  
Jane began her interest in photography about 25 years ago.  Her 
photographs can regularly be seen on KIXE. They have been featured 
twice in Enjoy Magazine and have been chosen for a Ducks Unlimited 
Calendar.  She combines her love of walking on the many beautiful trails in 
the Redding area with her passion for waterfowl photography. Jane 
presented to the Club photographs of approximately 30 different waterfowl 
species, ranging from the well-known Canada Goose and Mallard Duck, to 
the lesser known American Wigeon and the Hooded Merganser.  Thank 
you, Jane.  Your photographs are breathtaking and awe inspiring! 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Day Editor and Production: Rubin Cruse 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Calendar 
June 15th Catalyst Young Professionals - Chris Haedrich 

June 22nd Demotion 

June 29th Dark 

Jane Work 
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 Ed Rullman 

Entertainment – Lunch – Dinner 
221-2335  Web Site click here 

 

   

 
  

   

   

http://www.crgibbs.com/
mailto:tom@semarcinc.com
http://www.wellcaremd.com/
mailto:nicole.anthony@adeccona.com
mailto:s91616@awwwsome.com
mailto:jprcecpa@charter.ent
http://www.empirerecoverycenter.org/home.html
http://www.iwins.com
mailto:cwryan@rvsmx.com
http://www.bloodsource.org/
mailto:liesl.schmidt@usbank.com
mailto:nolan.hawkins@plumasbank.com
mailto:jason.waybright@lpl.com
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http://www.weaver-lumber.com
http://www.upstatehearing.com
http://www.apex.com
http://www.scottvalleybank.com
mailto:cfisher@bankcornerstone.com
mailto:jason.k.parker@morganstanley.com
mailto:Jeff@jeffavery.net
mailto:jrobinson@seniorhelpers.com
http://www.DavisOD.com
mailto:teresa_adams00@yahoo.com
http://www.SummitMedicalAndDentalArts.com
http://www.mckinleymortgage.com
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Foothill Distributing 
 

 
Gary Burks 
  243-3932 

Email click here 

   Pat & Bernice Corey  
   McHale Sign Co.  

   223-2030 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

mailto:Gary.burks@foothilldistributing.com
http://www.blackbeardiner.com/
mailto:dkehoe@co.shasta.ca.us
http://www.nvcss.org
mailto:Jessica@Haedrich.com
http://www.tigerjoe.com
mailto:jcunningham@coxrec.com
http://www.mchalesign.com/

